
 
 

  

  

 

 

Victoria Street, Chadderton, Oldham, OL9 0BY 

Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith.     BA(Hons)  MA, PGCE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
6th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 12th July, we will be holding our Summer Fair after school from  
3:30- 4:45. 

On this day, your child will leave from: 

Nursery and Reception will leave from the Nursery door. 

Years 1 and 2 will leave from the hall. 

Years 3 and 4 will leave from the middle door. 

Years 5 and 6 will leave from the middle door. 

Once you have collected your child, please make your way to the waiting area in the 
centre of the carpark. The fair will open at 3.30pm as we have to staff the stalls after the 
children have been collected. Entrance will be by donation. 

We have many fantastic stalls for you to visit from: home cooked food, chocolate/sweet 
tombola, soak the teacher, inflatables and much more! Prices range from 20p to £1 so 
please bring change. 

We hope to see you there, helping to make the fair a great success. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs S Bennion 

Assistant Headteacher 
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